From: Craig Metzger <cmetzger@huroncounty.cax
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 3:24 PM

To: Vanessa Culbert <vculbert@southhuron.ca
Subject: RE: Lambton Shores- Notice of Public Meeting

Hi Vanessa,
As the application is for the removal of a holding symbol, | have no concerns or other comments on the application.

Sincerely,
Craig Metzger

Senior Planner | Planning & Development Department

County of Huron | www.HuronCounty.ca

(518) 524-8394 ext. 3235
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